
 
  

Join the Visionary Alliance 
  

  

As 2012 quickly comes to a close, please consider joining Visionary 
Alliance or increasing your monthly gift. The organization continues 
to flourish thanks in large part to the generous giving from people like 
you but the good news is that we can do even more! With your gifts, 
we are able to continue to provide vital grant money for research that 
helps shed light on the benefits of EMDR therapy. For just $15 a 
month, you could become a sustaining member of the Visionary 
Alliance while helping to plant the seeds that could positively impact 
someone’s future! Also, remember that if you join the Visionary 
Alliance before the end of the year, you will be entered into a raffle 
for fabulous prizes. This year’s gifts include a vacation time share 
week valued at $2000, a 1 year EMDR Therapist Network 
Membership, an EM Wave2 from HeartMath, a winner’s choice of 
any book from the Trauma Institute, a TacAudio Scan, and a Celtic 
Art Therapy Plate. Don’t wait until it’s too late, JOIN NOW. 

 End of the Year Gift 

The EMDR Research Foundation is only able to do what it does thanks to your gifts. 
So this holiday season, please consider giving the gift of life changing research to 
those who need it most. The more we know about EMDR, the more we can help and 
that help relies on you! Conveniently, if you donate by December 31, you can also 
count your contribution towards your yearly tax deduction. However, why wait until 
then when it is always more fun to give now! 

 

   

Special Thanks 

  

  

Since this is the time of year when we give thanks, the Foundation would 
like to extend a special thanks to all of you who support EMDR research 
financially, through time and energy, and through word of mouth. By your 
gracious efforts, each year the Foundation is able to reach out to more and 
more people and touch more and more lives. 

   

http://www.emdrresearchfoundation.org/displaycommon.cfm?an=9
http://www.emdrresearchfoundation.org/


From the President 
  

Wow, once again the excitement and enthusiasm at the Foundation's booth at the EMDRIA 
Conference was felt throughout the Exhibit Hall. Last year I wrote, "Build it and they will come" 
to describe the energy surrounding our booth. This year, I can describe it as "Build it and they 
will come" on steroids! In two or so short years, the interest and enthusiasm in the EMDR 
Research Foundation (ERF) has grown by leaps and bounds. The EMDR community 
generously donated at the booth and showed a growing interest in the projects they are helping 
to fund, the opportunities for involvement, and how to become a board or committee member. 
This increased energy and enthusiasm created the excitement that was obvious throughout the 
Conference. 

The EMDRIA Conference has always offered the opportunity for inspiration, sharing of ideas, 
and to enjoy the collective energy that surrounds EMDR. Click on this link to read the full 
article... 

   

Special Notes 
  

As always, one of the easiest ways to support the EMDR Research Foundation is by liking us 
on Facebook!  It is free and quick for you and greatly benefits us! 
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